
 

  

21 Drama students on the Artistic Performance Team for Drama 
performed at the annual Feast and Fayre in Horndon on the Hill on 

Saturday the 28th of June. The festival saw our performers create comedy 
sketches based on the Italian Art form of Commedia dell'Arte on the 
stage to a packed audience. Students have been using their Monday 

afternoons rehearsing and creating these performances with the 
wonderful Complete Commedia Company and all the hard work shone 

through on the day. 

 

Well done to all the performers and a big thank you for family members 
who made it a very special event and to the Complete Commedia 

Company for giving our students such a wonderful experience. 
 



 


